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Thursday 21st September, 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Ref: School trip to the British Museum 

 

On Friday 6th October, Year 6 will be going to the British Museum to support their English and Humanities 
curriculum. During the visit, the pupils will contextualize their learning further as they will have the 

opportunity to explore over 900 objects from the historic Kingdom of Benin in the British Museum’s ‘Benin 

Bronzes’ collection.  

 

We will leave school at 09:30 and return at approximately 15:00. We will use Bus 59 to travel from Villa 
Road to Southampton Row. Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform and has appropriate 

clothing for the time of year.  

 
There is no cost for this trip. 

 

If you would like to volunteer to accompany the class on this trip, please use the following link to register 
your interest: https://forms.gle/J21A7wPQFZcqdsgWA Please note that registering your interest does not 

confirm you will be attending the trip. Parents must be DBS checked and will be contacted by the school 

office.  
 

Children will require a packed lunch as this will be a full day visit. Packed lunches brought from home 

should contain a selection of healthy food and no glass bottles.  If you require a packed lunch provided 

by the school, please inform the school by Friday 29th September using Scopay (Tucasi).  The school will 

not provide a lunch unless it has been ordered and children who do not have a packed lunch will not 

be able to attend the trip. 
 

Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Rahma Ali  

 

[Ms R Ali] 
6A Class Teacher 
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